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MEDIA RELEASE
Wednesday, 26 September, 2018
Outdoor pool gears up for bumper season
The Marion Outdoor Pool will be gearing up for a bumper season when it throws open its doors on Tuesday, 2 October.

Visitors will see a newly upgraded kiosk and change rooms and be able to take on the heart-thumping speed slide as well as the more sedate 70-metre slide.

A revamped kiosk means visitors people can now buy fresh coffee and hot chips as well as healthy snacks.

Last season the pool welcomed more than 100,000 visitors.
CEO Adrian Skull said the pool was unique. 
“The Marion Outdoor Pool combines facilities for competitive swimmers and club swimmers, as well as people who simply want to relax in a beautiful environment,” Mr Skull said.

“The pool has facilities for all ages, which make it ideal for families. It’s the time of year to pull out the bathers and head to the Marion Outdoor Pool.” 
A community open day on Sunday, 11 November will include free kids’ entertainment, food trucks and music. Entry is $3.

The pool’s speed slide has a 10-metre drop and sees thrill seekers reach speeds of up to 31km per hour.

The 70-metre slide includes twists and turns and a tunnel with multi-coloured coloured lighting. 
The season runs until 31 March next year.  
There is a 50-metre pool used by casual swimmers as well as people who train, shaded learner and toddler pools, extensive grassed areas and a playground. 
The Marion Outdoor Pool is located on Oaklands Rd (corner Hendrie Street), Park Holme, and can be contacted on 8276 4939.

Contact: Richard Watson Communications Adviser, City of Marion, 0413 543 426
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